Attachment

Application is requesting a three-month extension of time from 11/15/16 to 3/15/17. This extension is
required as a result of delays caused by interference from multiple unlicensed sources. These
unlicensed sources were repeatedly interfering with our experimental operation. Our operation were
not causing interference. We are still working with FCC Field Enforcement staff to resolve. Contact the
following person if additional information is needed:

deborah.chen@fcc.gov

Greg Forrest
Intermod@sngf.org
925-337-4444



